
In the Community

A big thank you to the community for supporting the Frederick-Firestone
Fire District's Santa Run Parade. This year marked the 17th year that the
Fire District has done the Santa Run and it was a success!

Here is the latest news from your Fire District.

EMT/FF Baldino

https://www.fffd.us/199/Santa-Run


Left to right: EMT/FF Chase
Baldino stands with Fire Chief
Jeremy Young after receiving the
Employee of the Year and the Fire
Training Award for 2021.

Named 2021 Employee
of the Year

EMT/FF Chase Baldino, who is
currently the Acting Officer at
Station 3 on A Shift, received
the 2021 Employee of the Year
Award at the Fire District's
Holiday Party on Dec. 11, 2021.
Baldino also received the Fire
Training Award from the
Training Division for his work
in 2021. Great job Chase!

Update: Prescribed Burns in Frederick
Postponed until 2022

The planned and
prescribed burns in
the Town of
Frederick have been
postponed. The goal
is to hopefully be
able to do the
prescribed burn
sometime between
January and March
2022. During this
time the remote
weather station, installed in the field northwest of Godding
Hollow Pkwy. and Colorado Blvd., will continue to help moitor
snow and moisture conditions for our area. This data will be
beneficial in helping establish dates for the Town of Frederick
prescribed and controlled burns.

MORE INFORMATION

https://www.fffd.us/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=43
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